
Septic Awareness Week 
Do you have Septic Sense? 

 
The Western Canada Onsite Wastewater Management Association (WCOWMA) and its 
affiliates are promoting septic awareness during the week of September 14 to 18. 
  
We are pleased to have partnered with Saskatchewan Association of Rural 
Municipalities.  
 
We are sharing guidance with the general public on sound septic maintenance and 
management through our social media channels. 
 
As part of the initiative, we are also offering free Septic Sense webinars to assist 
homeowners in understanding why they need to properly maintain and care for their 
septic systems. 

 

 

https://sowma.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4b1ab15e10be314b0f71ff850&id=4f66807fe4&e=6eb5159025
https://sowma.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4b1ab15e10be314b0f71ff850&id=3f57b3e1ce&e=6eb5159025
https://sowma.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4b1ab15e10be314b0f71ff850&id=78aa788025&e=6eb5159025

